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July 5, 2022 

 

 

 

Kendall County Forest Preserve District 

110 W. Madison Street 

Yorkville, IL 60560 

Attn: Dave Guritz and Stefanie Wiencke 

 

          

Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Preservation Application 

 

 

Dear Dave and Stefanie, 

 

Thank you for submitting an application for a carbon preservation project for the Reservation Woods 

Acquisition Area. I’m writing to let you know that City Forest Credits has approved your application for 

the Reservation Woods Land Acquisition Carbon Credit Project dated July 5, 2022. We look forward to 

working with you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mark McPherson 

Executive Director, City Forest Credits 

 


